ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: November 17, 2017

TO:

All Bidders p t;

FROM: Boyce){ﬁ,ﬂ Purchasing Agent

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 — Financial Budgeting Solution

BIDS TO BE OPENED: December 12, 2017, at 11:00 a.m. (Eastern)

This addendum is being published to respond to questions that the City has received from potential
bidders. The City’s responses hereby become a part of the Contract Documents and modify the
original specifications as noted below.

Questions Received:

Question #1: Whether companies from Outside USA can apply for this? (like, from India or
Canada)

Response #1: Yes, the City does occasionally award contracts to companies located outside of
the U.S.

Question #2: Whether we need to come over there for meetings?
Response #2: Yes.

Question #3: Can we perform the tasks (related to RFP) outside USA? (like, from India or
Canada)

Response #3: Yes — some tasks can be performed outside of the U.S. but the demonstration,
testing, and training regarding the winning proposer’s solution would need to be done here at
the City.

Question #4: Can we submit the proposals via email?

Response #4: No. The City of Knoxville does not accept electronic bid or proposal
submissions at this time..

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



